
  
 

 
From: Chip Morton [mailto:cmorton@n-r-p.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 3:15 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Testimony 

To whom it may concern: 
 
I would be interested in attending/participating in the hearing regarding participant advice in 
self‐directed retirement plans.  I am a Retirement Plan Consultant with over 16 years in the 
industry, and as such, I have been a major proponent of the PPA’s long overdue lifting of the 
burden of investment selection from our nation’s participants.  Please advise me on the 
feasibility of my participation in the hearing. 
 
Sincerely‐‐ 
 
Claiborne B. "Chip" Morton, III, AIF, PRP 
Retirement Plan Consultant 
 
National Retirement Partners 
11490 Highway 98 West 
PO Box 6861 
Destin, FL  32550 
(866) 357-401K (Toll Free) 
(866) 326-401K (Toll Free Fax) 
(800) 931-8726 (Mobile) 
www.corporateadvisorsgroup.com 
www.401kandpensionadvisors.com 
 
Securities offered through NRP Financial, Inc., Member FINRA/SIPC. Advisory services provided through 
NRP Advisors, Inc. 
 
ATTENTION: This email and any attachments are solely for the use of the intended recipient (or an 
authorized agent of the intended recipient). This communication may contain information that is proprietary, 
privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you have received this email by 
mistake, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate it or any attachment. Please notify 
the sender by reply email and delete this message and any attachments from your computer system. To 
ensure compliance with applicable Internal Revenue Service regulations, any tax advice contained in this 
email was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding penalties 
under the Internal Revenue Code. Please note that all trade orders are not accepted and are not acted upon 
by email, facsimile, voicemail or with unlicensed personnel. All orders must be communicated personally to 
your representative. 


